First Meeting of the Negotiating Committee

Aloha Everyone,

I wanted to give you all a quick update on the first meeting of the Negotiating Committee. We met the week of June 13 with our International Staff Negotiator Paula Mastrangelo to lay the foundation for our upcoming negotiations. We scheduled membership meetings for August 3 and 4 in LAX and August 16 and 17 in HNL and we did some preliminary work on a contract survey. We set a target date of August 26 to publish the survey. We are scheduled to meet again in HNL the week of July 25.

We will be doing an electronic survey and we will need everyone's email address. We have the LAX Flight Attendants emails and LEC President Jaci-Ann Chung and her group is hard at work gathering the HNL Flight Attendant emails.

Mahalo for your assistance!

Sharon Soper, Diana Huihui, Ka'imi Lee, Martin Gusman, Jeff Fuke **The Negotiating Committee**